
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION 4 

SAM NUNN ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER 
61 FORSYTH STREET, S.W. 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

April 11, 2000 

4WD-FFB 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 

Code 1823 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

SUBJ: MCB Camp Lejeune 
Draft Supplemental Groundwater Investigation 
Operable Unit No.l7-Sites 90, 91 & 92 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

The Environmental Protection Agency has completed its review 
of the above subject document. The Agency agrees with the stated 
conclusions. Comments are enclosed. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 
(404) 562-8538 

Sincerely, 

c75L-w 
Gena D. Townsend 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosure 

cc: David Lown, NCDEHNR 
Rick Raines, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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COMMENTS 

1. Page l-1, lSt paragraph, 2"d to last sentence: incomplete 
sentence. 

2. Add the groundwater direction flow to the figures. 

3. Site 90, MW04: The detection of trichloroethene in MW04, 
although at low levels, would require further delineation, due to 
the close proximity of a dry cleaner operation and the lack of 

*groundwater data in this area. 

4. Site 91, MW16: In 1997 sampling results from this well only 
detected Bis(2-ethylhexyljphthalate. In 1999 sampling results 
identified dichlorobenzenes and trichlorobenze. Although the 
levels are below regulatory limits, there were not detected in 
1997. Is there an explanation for this occurrence, (i.e., bad 
sample, lab error, etc.. )? This well should be re-sampled. 


